
 
 
Save Our Spit Alliance Inc ABN 36 012 072 458 

A n n u a l G e n e r a l M e e t i n g 2011-12 
‘seeing it through’  
 
 
WHEN:  Thursday 21st June 2012 – 7 to 8.30 pm 
WHERE:  Southport Surf Club, Corporate Room - First Floor 

Macarthur Parade, Main Beach 
WHY:   Save Our Spit Alliance Inc. Annual General Meeting  

followed by a drink (byo from Southport SLSC bar pls) with your committee 
Few social-enviro campaigns have been as successful or as well supported as Save Our Spit Alliance in our fight to save  
The Spit for present and future generations.  Recent announcements by the new Gold Coast Mayor Tom Tate, that he will build 
a cruise ship terminal in the Gold Coast Seaway are alarming and need to be stopped… so our job is to see it through.  We 
are keeping up with developments – past, present and not to happen! 

 
RSVP:   E: admin@saveourspit.com or phone 0412 307 023 
BY:   18 June 2012 
 
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP: Renew or Join on the night or go to www.saveourspit.com. 
*Application for Membership is subject to applicable terms and conditions and to approval by SOSA Executive Committee. 
GST exempt Fees – $5 Individuals | $10 Family| $20 Groups| $25 Businesses 
 
GO ONLINE TO BUY some classic SAVE OUR SPIT merchandise – the famous sticker, t-shirts, wrist bands etc! 

YOUR INVITATION  
- to our AGM - 

 


